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Excursion: Visit to Regal Oaks 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

On Tuesday, 13 December 2016, the choir, and Years 5 and 6 will be 
visiting the Regal Oaks Retirement Village, to perform a series of 

Christmas carols and drama performances. 
 
We will leave school at approximately 10:45am, and will walk to and 

from the venue. The performances will conclude at approximately 
12:30pm. Students will return to school at approximately 1:00pm. 

 
There is no cost for this excursion. However, students do need 
permission to leave the school grounds to attend this trip. 

 
Notes must be returned by Thursday, 8 December 2016. 

 
Please detach and return the slip below. 
 

Kind regards, 
Mr Tim Boyd         Mr Mark 
Davies 

Stage 3 Teacher         Principal 

Excursion: Visit to Regal Oaks 

 
 
I give my son/daughter ________________ of class _____________, to 

attend the visit to Regal Oaks retirement community on Tuesday, 13 
December 2016. 

 
 
Signed:___________________ 
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